BULLETIN – MARCH 2024



BARBARA HOWARD, CHAIRMAN MENTORING



Just because we are 100% reported in Mentoring doesn't mean we stop reporting. It is very important that we continue to mentor our membership so that they understand the workings of our auxiliaries and learn the changes that may have occurred during the time they may have been absent from our meetings for one reason or another. I myself, learn new things when I attend Council of Administration meeting. Let your membership know that Council meetings are filled with knowledge and that EVERYONE is welcome to these meetings. A little note for new attendees, if you are not on council, you are only allowed to speak by standing up until the President recognizes you. You then give your name, district and Auxiliary number. She will then ask your District President if you can speak. Then you may speak. Also only council members vote on motions. Hope to see more at our next Council meeting June 6, 2024 the day prior to Convention in Springfield.